Pine Grove Area School District

SCHOOL HEALTH SERVICES

Dear Parent / Guardian,

There will be a Mobile Dental Clinic for all High School students on 5/18/23 and 5/19/23. This
service is completely voluntary and includes exams, cleanings, fluoride, x-rays, sealants, and
restorative care. If you would like your child to receive these services, please complete the
online permission form using the link below.

https://www.myschooldentist.com/Default.aspx

Sincerely,

Leigh Herber, RN

Certified School Nurse

Pine Grove Area High School
570-345-2731 (extension 229)
Iherber@pgasd.com
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